
 

 
 
 
 

April 2017 

Have Your Say – Proposed intersection improvements at Narellan 
Road and Appin Road, Campbelltown 

The NSW Government is funding this proposal as part of its $300 million 
Urban Roads Pinch Point Program, which aims to reduce congestion and 
improve travel times on Sydney’s busiest corridors. 

Roads and Maritime Services is seeking feedback by Friday 5 May 2017 on a proposal to make 
improvements at the intersection of Narellan Road and Appin Road, Campbelltown.   

The proposed improvements include: 

 adding a dedicated south bound right turning lane on Narellan Road 

 converting the existing south bound shared right and through lane on Narellan Road to a 

dedicated through lane  

 widening the southern side of Narellan Road and south western corner of Narellan Road and 

Appin Road  

 relocating the Narellan Road median  

 adjusting the south east and south west traffic islands 

 adjusting the south east left turn entry lane  

 adjusting pedestrian crossings and repainting line markings.   

We have included a map to show the location of the proposal.   

Key benefits  

The proposal will: 

 reduce congestion and improve travel flow by allowing motorists travelling on Narellan Road to 
move through the intersection faster and more easily 

 improve safety by reducing the number of rear-end crashes and crashes from motorists changing 
lanes 

 complement the closed circuit television (CCTV) that was installed in late 2016, to provide better 
monitoring and managing of traffic conditions on Narellan Road. 

Have your say 

Roads and Maritime welcomes your comments on the proposed improvements by Friday 5 May 2017.  
You can provide your comments by: 

Calling our Project Engineer, Trung Huynh, on 02 8849 2411 during business hours 
Emailing pinchpoints@rms.nsw.gov.au 
Writing to Pinch Points Program Project Team, Roads and Maritime, PO Box 973, Parramatta, NSW, 
2124. 

mailto:pinchpoints@rms.nsw.gov.au


Next Steps  

We will carefully consider all feedback received before deciding to proceed with this proposal. A community 
consultation report will be prepared, summarising the matters raised and our responses. This will be made 
available on our website. We will keep you updated as the proposal progresses.  

  

 


